
Subject: Notification of Abstract Decision 

Dear [Author's Name], 

Thank you for submitting your abstract, titled "[Abstract Title]," for 

consideration at the [Conference Name]. 

We regret to inform you that, after careful review, your submission was 

not selected for presentation at this year's conference. The decision was 

challenging due to the high number of exceptional abstracts we received, 

and limited slots available for presentations. 

We sincerely appreciate your efforts and encourage you to consider 

submitting future work to our conference. Your research is valued, and we 

hope to see your continued contributions to the field. 

Thank you again for your interest and understanding. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Conference Committee or Organization] 


